
 

 

Special Meeting:  Building Inspection Services and Ordinance 

Tuesday, 16 July 2024 

5-6pm at the Town Hall 

 
Attendance:  Brendan Smith; Kyle Gibbens; Loren Schleusener; 
Howard Hanson, Town of Tomah; Mike Parrott, GCE; Wendy Von 
Haden 
 
Meeting called to order at 5:07 pm 
 
A short discussion of the contract – a motion was made by Kyle to 
accept the contract Loren second. No discussion, all in favor no 
opposed. 
 
Discussed the ordinance – the homeowner will get a contract that will 
dictate what is required.  The homeowner will get a copy of the 
ordinance and the contract.  Discussed what different communities 
require and don't require for building permits.  We went through the 
contract to decide what items the town will require.   
 
Brendan asked Mike about personnel to cover our town. Will they 
have enough?  Mike explained they are working on shifting their 
personnel.  Adam will be our main contact person.   
 
Kyle made a motion to approve the ordinance as amended after the 
discussion. Brendan second.  No further discussion. All in favor no 
oppose.  
 
Brendan made a motion to rescend our old UDC ordinance.  Loren 
second. No discussion.  All in favor no oppose. 
 
Adjourned 6:15 

 
 

 


